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Waste Service at Melrose Transfer Station Effective 
September 1 for Daufuskie Island Residents 

 
Starting September 1, Daufuskie Island residents will have to use the Melrose 
Transfer Station located at 95 Buckthorn Lane.  The Daufuskie Island Convenience 
Center will be permanently closed effective 5 p.m. on Friday, August 31. 
 
The hours of operation for the Melrose Transfer Station will be Tuesday through 
Saturday, 9 a.m. to 12 noon and 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
For more information contact Beaufort County Public Works Director Dave Wilhelm 
at 843-255-2800. 
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